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From: Brendan Wycks  
Sent: July-11-22 12:37 PM 
To: Peter Burston <Peter.Burston@fsrao.ca> 
Cc: Samantha Saunders <Samantha.Saunders@fsrao.ca>; Donna Soloway <Donna.Soloway@fsrao.ca>; 
Raseema Alam <Raseema.Alam@fsrao.ca>; Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; Jake Becker 
<jake.becker@cafii.com>; Danielle McLean <Danielle.McLean@cafii.com>; Meighan Pears 
<events@cafii.com>; Adrienne Warner <Adrienne.Warner@fsrao.ca>; Margaret Orlander 
<Margaret.Orlander@fsrao.ca>; 'Tony Toy' <Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca> 
Subject: RE: CAFII 25th Anniversary Celebration 
 
Thanks very much, Peter, for this very helpful update. 
 
As you may be aware, based on a previous tentative/non-committal update from Tony, CAFII has been 
tentatively targeting the early evening (5:30 to 7:30; or to 8:00 p.m.) of Thursday, October 20/22 for our 
25th Anniversary Celebration -- which will be held in BMO’s corporate event space on the 68th floor of 
First Canadian Place -- as that date would seemingly allow a decent number of insurance 
regulators/policy-makers from across Canada to accept an invitation to attend our Anniversary event, 
given that they would be in Toronto already on that evening, attending the October 20 and 21 CCIR 
meeting. 
 
But given your update as to how the sequencing of the CISRO and CCIR meetings in October is shaping 
up, I’m now wondering if the early evening of Wednesday, October 19 would actually be the more 
optimal date, which would allow a greater number of both CISRO and CCIR members to attend our CAFII 
25th Anniversary event? 
 
We look to receiving your further update/firmed-up decision at your earliest convenience, Peter. 
 
Much appreciated, 
 
Brendan Wycks, BA, MBA, CAE 
Co-Executive Director 
Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 
Brendan.wycks@cafii.com  
T: 647.218.8243 
Alternate T:  647.361.9465 
www.cafii.com 
 
Making Insurance Simple and Accessible for Canadians 
Rendre l'assurance simple et accessible pour les Canadiens 
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From: Peter Burston <Peter.Burston@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: July-11-22 11:30 AM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com> 
Cc: Samantha Saunders <Samantha.Saunders@fsrao.ca>; Donna Soloway <Donna.Soloway@fsrao.ca>; 
Raseema Alam <Raseema.Alam@fsrao.ca>; Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; Jake Becker 
<jake.becker@cafii.com>; Danielle McLean <Danielle.McLean@cafii.com>; Meighan Pears 
<events@cafii.com>; Adrienne Warner <Adrienne.Warner@fsrao.ca>; Margaret Orlander 
<Margaret.Orlander@fsrao.ca> 
Subject: CAFII 25th Anniversary Celebration 
 
Hi Brendan, 
 
CCIR is tentatively booked on October 20th and 21st. CISRO is tentatively booked on October 18th and 
19th. We are working on the selection of a venue in Toronto and need to assess attendance levels before 
finalizing. We currently anticipate having a decision firmed up in the next week or two. We would be 
pleased to provide another update at that time. My office is coordinating this activity, so please feel free 
to follow up with me (cc: to Donna Soloway and Samantha Saunders). 
 
Thanks, 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Burston 
Director, National Regulatory Coordination 
Financial Services Regulatory Authority (FSRA) 
T: 416.590.7232 
C: 416.450.2079 
E: peter.burston@fsrao.ca 
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